
 

Tyne Amateur Rowing Club Annual General Meeting is to be 

held on 22 November 2018, 8.30pm here at the club. 

Please can I ask full members* to spare a moment to consider 

whether you might volunteer as a charity trustee or a member of the 

club’s management committee. If you want to know more, please 

speak to one of the trustees or committee members – most of us are 

around the club often - names are on the club website. For more 

about the role of a charity trustee – look at the club’s constitution 

(on our website) or google “The Essential Trustee”- a Charity 

Commission booklet. We became a charity in 2015.  

All nominations to me by midnight on Sunday 4th November please.  
You’ll need a proposer and seconder named as well and they both 
need to be full members.   
 
Please email me on lizbray6052@gmail.com or write details on the 
attached sheet 
 

Liz Bray   
Secretary to the Trustees 
 
*Full members are full rowing members waged, full rowing members 
student/unwaged, full rowing members off-peak,  life members and 
honorary members. 
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Name  Proposer Seconder Trustee or 
Committee? 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

 


